Legislative Education Project
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The purpose of the Legislative Education Project (LEP) is

to educate and motivate individuals by providing
opportunities to become active in creating positive public

policies for people with disabilities.

LEP at the Capitol provides the opportunity to receive
updates on disability-related bills, attend committee
facilitated by
GCD staff who are knowledgeable on disability legislation.

hearings, and meet with legislators. It is

LEP on the Road brings the LEP presentation to you. We
can come to your office, meeting, center for independent
living, or event.

The LEP at the Capitol is a one day experience
that will be offered wupon request to
organizations or groups on Tuesdays and
Wednesdays during the legislative session.

The LEP on the Road is a one to two hour
presentation. It will be offered upon request on
Mondays and Tuesdays during the legislative
session.

Both programs require a ten person minimum.

The LEP is provided at no charge.
Participants are responsible for
their own food, travel, and lodging
expenses.
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GOVERNOR’S COUNCIL ON DISABILITY
Questions or Scheduling?

Laura Mueth, Disability Program Specialist
573-751-1685 (direct)
Laura.Mueth@oa.mo.gov




